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Summary:

In response to the State Department's request, the U.S. Embassy in India identified a
number of reasons that made it unlikely that India would a test a nuclear device in the
coming weeks, but saw “straws” suggesting an underground test “sometime in future.”
For example, the Government of India had publicly acknowledged ongoing work on the
problem of safe underground testing. Moreover, India might have an interest in making
its nuclear capabilities known to “enemies.” Whatever the Indians decided, external
pressure would have no impact on a highly nationalist state and society: “we see
nothing US or international community can presently do to influence GOI policy
directions in atomic field.”
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